
 
Witnessing meeting:          15th July 

The witnessing team have been meeting this month in preparation for the coming of the 

Missionaries in September. 

 
Youth meet up:          16th July 

Melbourne youth have been gathering together regularly. Especially at the kobayashi and Anania 

family houses. This month we had several guests, including Carlos from king Island, Anita from 

Sydney and Sara from Queensland. 



 
General meeting on 40 day condition:        18th July 

Members gather on two occasaions to discuss how to proceed with the 40 day condition of inreach. 

The conclusion was to report by email to Pastor Daniel individually. The events we are focusing on 

bringin people too are the Monthly cathc and cook, True Father’s Seungwha anniversay on the 14th 

and True Childrens Day. 

 
Catch and Cook:          23rd July 

On the 23rd of July, Melbourne held its first Catch and Cook event at Patterson River. It was a great 

day blessed by HP and TP. We were protected from the rain so we could gather and enjoy a BBQ 

lunch after fishing. We were also joined by Mary and Carlos Moriarty from King Island, Sara Josifoska 

from QLD and and Anita Burfield from NSW. We plan to gather regularly to learn about fishing and 

grow together as a community. 



 
Holy Day:           29th July 

Tsuneko Babb, Mr Arai and Mrs Arai prepared the Holy table for Melbourne church on Wednesday. 

Members gathered on Friday to observe the Holy Days Chil Il Jeol and Chil Pal Jeol. 20 members 

attended both online and in person. 

 

Camp Belgrave Report:          31st July 

We had 2 clients this month. Total Monthly earning $2,600. 


